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If someone else would like to receive these UPdates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Proposed Amendments for Public Comment
The Judicial Conference Committee on Rules of Practice and
Procedure has approved for publication and public comment
proposed amendments to some existing rules and forms as well
as one new rule.  The proposals and supporting materials are
posted on the Proposed Amendments Published for Public
Comment page of the federal judiciary's website.  The public
comment period closes on February 16, 2026. 

State Bar Bankruptcy Seminar on September 5
The State Bar of South Dakota and the Bankruptcy Court will
host a continuing legal education bankruptcy seminar on Friday,
September 5, at the Hilton Garden Inn located at 201 East 8th
Street in Sioux Falls.  The seminar will cover a wide range of
bankruptcy topics for seasoned bankruptcy attorneys, general
litigators, young lawyers, certified paralegals, support staff,
those who work in the financial services industry, and those just
beginning to explore insolvency issues.  Click on the link below
for more information and to register for the seminar.
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